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Dear Randy and Katie,
 
Please find attached a proposal to revise the BA Arts Management. The changes were fully approved
by the ASC Curriculum Committee (ASCC) today.
 
We are now advancing the proposal for review by CAA.  The attached documents are (1) the revision
proposal and (2) the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel cover letter to ASCC.
 
Please use this email as a cover letter indicating that the proposal has been duly reviewed and
approved by the appropriate ASC curricular bodies (including the full ASC Curriculum Committee).
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Best regards,
Bernadette
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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Arts Administration, Education and Policy 
 


2nd Floor Sullivant Hall  
1813 N. High Street  


Columbus, OH 43210 
 


614-292-7183  Phone 
            614-688-4483  Fax 


 
arted.osu.edu 


 
November 14, 2017 


 


Dear Bernadette, 


 


After a full-year of study, the Department of Arts Administration, Education and 
Policy (AAEP) is pleased to propose changes to the current arts management major 
program plan. The major is new as of 2012, and now that a few cohorts have 
graduated we revisited our original goals and objectives in order to refresh content 
and develop thematic areas of concentration. In consultation with AAEP faculty, we 
have redesigned our curricular offerings to better reflect trends in the field, to 
respond to student needs, and to provide more direct career-focused opportunities 
for arts management majors. As the major continues to grow, we also seek ways to 
better understand how students prepare for the major by identifying curricular needs 
for successful progress in the program. We believe the changes we have proposed 
will assist us in developing career ready arts managers.  


 


Sincerely, 


 


Dr. Shari L. Savage 


Associate Professor, Undergraduate Education, Teaching & Assessment Chair 
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[bookmark: _GoBack]To: Meg Daly, Chair of ASCC

From: Richard Fletcher, Chair of ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 2



       November 29, 2017



Dear Meg,



At our meeting on Wednesday, November 29, the Arts and Humanities Panel 2 reviewed the revision to the BA in Arts Management. 



The rationale for the revision was to redesign curricular offerings to better reflect trends in the field, to respond to student needs, and to provide more direct career-focused opportunities

for arts management majors.



To this end, the revision consisted in the addition of a new required course (ARTEDUC 2100: Introduction to Arts Management), the change of a choice of ARTEDUC 3680 and ARTEDUC 3681 as options, rather than both being required, as delineating tracks (for-profit and non-profit) and their names were changed accordingly. The change of a pre-requisite from CS&E 1100: Introduction to Computer Technology to CS&E 1111: Introduction to Computer-Assisted Problem Solving. Finally, ARTEDUC 5683 became a required capstone course. 



The panel supported the proposed revisions, only noting a minor correction needed on the new advising sheet (left column, next to “Introduction to the Major”: correct “3 credit hours” to “6 credit hours”). 



The panel voted unanimously to approve the revision to the BA in Arts Management. We recommend the approval at the ASCC. 



Yours faithfully,



Richard Fletcher 



ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 2 Chair
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Dear Bernadette, 

 

After a full-year of study, the Department of Arts Administration, Education and 
Policy (AAEP) is pleased to propose changes to the current arts management major 
program plan. The major is new as of 2012, and now that a few cohorts have 
graduated we revisited our original goals and objectives in order to refresh content 
and develop thematic areas of concentration. In consultation with AAEP faculty, we 
have redesigned our curricular offerings to better reflect trends in the field, to 
respond to student needs, and to provide more direct career-focused opportunities 
for arts management majors. As the major continues to grow, we also seek ways to 
better understand how students prepare for the major by identifying curricular needs 
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Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Shari L. Savage 

Associate Professor, Undergraduate Education, Teaching & Assessment Chair 

 

 

                                                                                                   

 































To: Meg Daly, Chair of ASCC 
From: Richard Fletcher, Chair of ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 2 
 

       November 29, 2017 
 
Dear Meg, 
 
At our meeting on Wednesday, November 29, the Arts and Humanities Panel 2 reviewed the 
revision to the BA in Arts Management.  
 
The rationale for the revision was to redesign curricular offerings to better reflect trends in the 
field, to respond to student needs, and to provide more direct career-focused opportunities 
for arts management majors. 
 
To this end, the revision consisted in the addition of a new required course (ARTEDUC 2100: 
Introduction to Arts Management), the change of a choice of ARTEDUC 3680 and ARTEDUC 
3681 as options, rather than both being required, as delineating tracks (for-profit and non-profit) 
and their names were changed accordingly. The change of a pre-requisite from CS&E 1100: 
Introduction to Computer Technology to CS&E 1111: Introduction to Computer-Assisted 
Problem Solving. Finally, ARTEDUC 5683 became a required capstone course.  
 
The panel supported the proposed revisions, only noting a minor correction needed on the new 
advising sheet (left column, next to “Introduction to the Major”: correct “3 credit hours” to “6 
credit hours”).  
 
The panel voted unanimously to approve the revision to the BA in Arts Management. We 
recommend the approval at the ASCC.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Richard Fletcher  
 
ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 2 Chair 
 
 




